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A Professional and a  
Dear Colleague 
 
It is with a heavy heart that we share the sad news of the passing of our dear 
friend, Ing. Michael Mifsud, Deputy President of the MEA. This is a great loss 
to the Association as Michael has served on the MEA council for many years. 
His passionate, balanced, and constructive contributions were always at the 
centre of the discussions at council. Just a couple of weeks ago, Michael was 
one of a core team of council members who contributed tangibly to a lively 
session about the MEA’s mission statement. He also formed part of an MEA 
delegation that was invited to visit the European Parliament last October. 
 
Michael was appointed CEO of Multigas in July 2009. Multigas supplies 
medical and industrial gases and equipment, serving a wide variety of sectors 
within the Maltese market. Ing. Mifsud has focused on consolidating the 
company’s credentials by strongly encouraging employee empowerment and 
development. 

Update  

 

 

ISSUE 786 
1 FEBRUARY 2024 

 
 
 
 
The MEA Secretariat: 
 
Director General 
Joseph Farrugia 
 
Consultant 
Kevin J Borg 
 
Consultant 
Kirsten Cutajar Miller 
 
Lawyer 
Dr Charlotte Camilleri 
 
SME Helpdesk Executive  
Anton Vella 
 
Office Administrator  
Dorianne Azzopardi Cilia 
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Michael, we thank you for all your contributions to the Association, and, although your absence will be felt 
during council meetings and activities, you will always remain in our hearts. We extend our condolences to 
Michael’s family. 
 

 


